
Weekly Update: 6/1/2020 

Please be sure to check here for weekly Sagepoint updates for families and friends.  

Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center: 

● We remain with no staff or residents showing new onset COVID symptoms. 
● Following Governor Hogan’s mandate, all residents of the long-term care center and all 

long-term care center staff will be COVID tested again on Thursday, June 4 per Governor 
Hogan’s mandate.  

Sagepoint Assisted Living and Memory Care: 

● No changes from last week’s update. 
 

 

 


